
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Cresthaven Elementary Community,                   
      
     Welcome to the 20-21 school year!  It is a privilege and an honor to serve as 
the Assistant Principal of such a wonderful school. The global pandemic has 
certainly brought about much change in our community and our world.  Change 
has also impacted how our students will receive their instruction as we begin the 
year. You can rest assured that our amazing teachers and staff have worked 
very hard to make sure that the e-Learning platform will continue to challenge 
students as they engage in deep thinking through a virtual rigorous curriculum to 
prepare for their futures.  
    
     Our theme this year is RACE for Success as we Recover our learning, 
Achieve new goals, Celebrate successes, and Explore new learning.  Under the 
leadership of our principal, Mr. Donald E. Lee, we are revving up for a great year!   
      
     Parent involvement, the passion of our educators, and the support of the 
community are all part of what makes Cresthaven successful whether through 
virtual e-Learning or face-to-face learning.  I look forward to a great year and 
thank you for entrusting us to educate your children. 
  
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs. Jan Heavner, Assistant Principal 
 
                     
 


